
ADOT&PF requests your continued participation! You’re invited to the second in a series of  three 

open house meetings about the proposed Wendell Avenue Bridge replacement. At this meeting, 

we’ll review feedback we’ve received and gather new feedback about options for bridge railing 

and lighting. A brief presentation will start at 5:30pm. 

More project information is available online at: 

dot.alaska.gov/nreg/wendell 

 

For additional information please 

contact: 

Sarah Schacher, P.E., Engineering Manager 

2301 Peger Road 

Fairbanks, AK 99709 

Phone (907) 451-5361 

Fax (907) 451-5126 

Email: sarah.schacher@alaska.gov 

Please submit your comments by : 

May 29, 2013 

Open House 
Hosted by Alaska Department of  Transportation & Public Facilities 

(ADOT&PF) 
Wednesday, May 8, 2013  

5:00pm - 7:00pm 
Morris Thompson Cultural & Visitors Center 

101 Dunkel Street, Fairbanks 

Wendell Avenue  
Bridge 


